MISSION
TRIP

Mission Moment - June 17,2018
Peru Mission Trip Report

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

As many of you know, our Student Ministry just returned from a mission trip to Peru. They were working with an IMB family,
Adam & Jess Huser.

You may remember that our church has worked in Ecuador among the Shuar Tribe for many years. Adam & Jess were our last
missionaries there when the IMB research team came in and declared that the Shuar Tribe is now reached with the gospel
enough to move on. The IMB gave them some different choices, and they eventually ended up working with uncontacted
tribes in the rainforests of Peru.

This was our first trip to Peru with the Husers, and it was very successful.

Pray
Please take a few moments this morning and pray for the Husers and the work they are doing in Peru.

Bless A Church Planter

Our church planter in St. Louis, Jason & Rachelle Helmbacher, have yet to sell their home in Greenwood, and on top of that
they had some bad renters that did some damage. We are working towards fixing their house up as a blessing to them. This
Wednesday, June 20, at 9am we will be working there if you would like to join us (949 Bell Rd., Greenwood, AR 72936). We
will be doing some landscaping, painting, and cleaning.

If you can do some tile work for us sometime soon, we could use your help! Email scott@grandfamily.net.
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